
FAQ n.104955

FAQs:
Lithium Batteries, Supplemental Type Certificates

Question:
Can an electric wheelchair in the cabin be treated as a Portable Electronic
Devices (PED)? If not how could the battery system be managed to ensure
safety during flight?

Answer:
Regulations on the transport of dangerous goods by passengers and crew,
including mobility aids, medical equipment and PEDs, are contained in Part 8 of
ICAO Doc. 9284 Technical Instructions for the Safe Transport of Dangerous Goods
by Air. However, airlines may impose further restrictions for safety reasons.
Therefore, it is advised to consult the Dangerous goods information provided by the
airline before flying.
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